
TO: Board of Supervisors 

FROM: Lisa Plowman, Director Planning & Development  

DATE: March 1, 2021 

RE: Request for Continuance - Pulice Appeal of the Ellwood Quarry Revised 
Conditional Use Permit and Reclamation Plan, Case Nos. 19APL-00000-00026, 
18RVP-00000-00016, & 17RVP-00000-00082 

Summary 

The appellant and applicant have agreed to resolve the subject appeal. In order to provide the 
parties more time to fine-tune a formal agreement, staff requests this item be continued to the 
March 9, 2021 agenda.  
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